
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: November 15, 2022 

For more information, contact: 

Name: Scott Chandler, Deputy Public Works Maintenance 

Phone:  (530) 822-3241 

Email:   schandle@yubacity.net 

City of Yuba City 
1201 Civic Center Boulevard 

Yuba City, CA 95993 

 

5th  STREET BRIDGE CLOSURE FOR MAINTENANCE 
 

The City of Yuba City Public Works Department will be closing the 5th Street Bridge on Saturday, 
November 19, 2022, from 6:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for maintenance activities. The City will reroute 
eastbound Bridge Street traffic in Yuba City and westbound 5th Street traffic in Marysville onto the 
10th Street Bridge. 

  

The City of Yuba City is committed to providing the highest quality service. We thank all residents 
who travel on the 5th Street Bridge for their cooperation and understanding. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the planned closure, don't hesitate to contact Public Works at 530-
822-3241. 
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